
lorge@castanon.co.uk 
Work: 02077941800 

23rd October 2009 

London Borough of Camden 
Planning Department 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London WC1 8EQ 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Re: 29 Goldhurst Terrace, London NW6 3HB 

Jorge F. do Aguirre 
18 A Netherhall Gardens 

London NW3 5TH 

BY EMAIL 

I am writing to you on behalf of the owner of the above property to apply for change of use from 
two flats to one single family home. 

The owner-occupier is at present living in the two flats in to which the property was divided some 
years ago. The original lay out of the house was of course for one single dwelling so the applicant 
only seeks to revert the property back to its original state. 

I attach Drawing Nos.: S01, showing the location of the property, EX01 and EX02 showing the floor 
plans of the property in its present state. I have highlighted the one and only door that would need 
to be removed in order to bring the property back to its original state, 

I am attaching this letter to an online planning application. 

I trust that the proposed change of use will meet with your approval and I look forward to receiving 
planning permission in due course. Should you require any further information please do not 
hesitate in contacting me on the telephones above. 

Yours faithfully, 

Jorge F. de Aguirre 


